Opinion: Attic thanks
community for support

To the community,

On behalf of the Barton Memorial Hospital Auxiliary, I would
like to thank the community for their support of the Attic.
Your donations in 2011 made for another successful Attic
Holiday Faire on Nov. 6 at St. Theresa Grace Hall.

We saved the “best of the best” treasures donated to the Attic
throughout the year to be sold at this one-day-event.

We raised more than $12,000 for the expansion and renovation
of Barton Community Clinic of which we hope to see break
ground in 2012.

I would like to give a many thanks to the volunteers and their
family members who helped at this wonderful annual event
throughout our 35 years.

Cathy Vogelgesang, Attic Holiday Faire chair
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